District 19

Report for VAWSC March 2024
DR: Amanda R
Abroy927@icloud.com

13 AFG meetings

1 virtual only

9 hybrid

3 in person only
1 Alateen meeting

We are doing well.

We currently have a few change overs in service positions but they are being filled. All of our
meetings have GR positions covered.

Fall workshop and Sister’s Day of Recovery went very well. We are currently planning spring a
summer events for our district.

Alateen participation is always a challenge for us lately.

Our goal is to have all upcoming service positions filled for the next change of service filled by
October ready for change over in January.



